
Paula MacKinnon


From: Paula MacKinnon


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 11:16 PM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


Subject: Thank You for Opening an Investigation


Dear Mr. McLean,


I have read that you have opened an investigation into the agency’s response to President Donald Trump’s Hurricane


Dorian forecasts. I hope this is a legitimate call on your part as we have no idea who to trust and not trust at this stage.


      If you are in fact a fearless advocate for the truth being fully revealed and for NOAA to immediately retract the


inaccurate statement put out by the acting administrator to vindicate the president then I want to thank you and all others


who refuse to be  part of the destruction of NOAA and of our democracy.


Sincerely,


Paula MacKinnon


Yarmouth, Maine
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